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WEDNESDAY 29 OCTOBER 2014
Thank you Mr. President for the opportunity to address this session.

Ghana warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of San Marino and applaud their dedication to the UPR process and wish them well. In keeping with this commitment, we recommend that San Marino provides the necessary information requested for in the OHCHR compilation to enable the Human Rights Committee ascertain the human rights situation in their country.

In the same vein, we also recommend that San Marino endeavours to submit its overdue reports, some of which have been overdue since 2003, to the Treaty Bodies on the application of Conventions which they have ratified.

Ghana would also like to recommend that San Marino ratifies the following treaties:
1. The International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrants Workers and Members of Their Families (ICRMW)
2. The International Convention for the Protection of All Persons with Disabilities (CPED)
3. The UNESCO Convention against Discrimination to Education

We also recommend that San Marino adopt measures to decriminalize defamation and ensure a fair representation of women in ministerial positions of the country.

Ghana wishes San Marino a successful outcome to this review.

I thank you  Mr. President.


